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Officers Investigating Shooting of Teenager 

 
GREENBELT, MD- On December 25, 2022 at approximately 1:17 pm, Greenbelt Police officers 
responded to the 9000 block of Breezewood Ter for the report of gunshots and found evidence 
a shooting. Then, at 1:51 pm, a 15-year-old male arrived at a local hospital with a gunshot 
wound. During the initial investigation, it was determined the victim was injured during the 
Breezewood Ter incident. At this time, it appears the injury is non-life-threatening.  

If anyone has any information regarding this incident, please contact the Greenbelt Police 
Department at 301-474-7200 or greenbeltpd@greenbeltmd.gov. 
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